Benlshek Clark, Anne

Subject: FW: Audible Turn Signals

From: Patty Prime - o

Date: June 13, 2015 at 10:15:17 AM CDT

To: emailmymetrobus@ecityofimadison.com, "tlna-council@googlegroups.com" <tlna-
council@googlegroups.cony™>

Subject: Audible Turn Signals

Tenney Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) represents and advocates for those who live, work, and
recreate downtown, including working to maintain and improve the quality of life for downtown residents.
Several of our residents and neighbors have expressed concerns with the new audible turn signals installed on
Madison Metro buses. These audible turn signals have at times caused disruption to the quality of life
downtown, particularly in residential neighborhoods and during late evening and early morning hours.
Accordingly, TLNA encourages the Transit and Parking Commission and other city leaders to explore
alternatives to the use of audible turn signals. The Commission should consider modifying the existing system
or moving to a different system.
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